
 

 

 

SUPPLEMENT 
for Learning Agreements 

ERASMUS Incomings 
 

1. The University of Vienna as the receiving institution confirms that the educational components 
listed in the Learning Agreement are in line with its preliminary course catalogue as is currently 
available on the internet (i.e. in the semester preceding the start of the Erasmus stay of the 
incoming students). 

 

2. It needs to be highlighted that the course catalogue is subject to change until one month before 
the beginning of each academic year/semester. 

 

3. As the course catalogue will only be final one month before the beginning of each academic 
year/semester, the University of Vienna does not request the signature of the Learning 
Agreement by incoming students on beforehand. There are consequently no time limits in this 
respect on the part of the University of Vienna. 

 

4. The receiving institution is not obliged to communicate any problems regarding the proposed 
programme in the Learning Agreement, responsible persons and/or study period. 

 

5. One month before the semester starts, incoming students are requested to inform themselves 
about registration criteria and prerequisites for attending of particular courses they want to 
follow. This information is available in the online course catalogue. It varies from course to 
course. The Learning Agreement does not replace the course registrations and the prerequisites 
for attending. 

 

6. Courses will be eligible for the student as far as they are in conformity with the attached 
“Information for Incoming Erasmus Students”. 

 

7. It is important that incoming students are present in the first week of each semester in order to 
finally decide upon the courses they want to follow. They are invited to meet the Erasmus 
coordinators and their staff for this purpose. This occasion is the most meaningful point in time to 
sign the Learning Agreement. 

 

8. Generally, presence in the first class of each course is mandatory for participation, which 
generally take place in the second week of each semester. 

 

 
 

ERASMUS Coordinators 
 

Prof. Dr. Helmut Ofner 
Prof. Dr. Irmgard Marboe 

Prof. Dr. Wolfgang Wieshaider 


